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Dear Parents,

We are excited to continue our before school choir this year to all children, 16, The Junior Choir will
be for 1%-3 grade on Wednesday mornings starting at 8:15-8:55. The Show Choir will be for 4t-6™
grade on Thursday mornings starting at 8:00-8:55. They will both be held in the gym/Bear’s Den.

Choir will begin on September 12* with the Junior Choir, and September 13™ with the Show Choir.
There will be a charge of $25.00, payable at the office. This fee will pay for the entire year.

Our Christmas Program is tentatively scheduled for Monday, December 10, at 7:00 p.m. Choir will
resume on January 9t/10% with a choir performance tentatively scheduled for April 15th,

We will need your email address to receive any choir information. If you do not have an email address,
please make note of it on the email address line.

We look forward to serving your children! Marilyn Paice and Amy Staheli
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